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August 29, 2014 Patrick G. Welsh 
Direct Dial: 416.862.5951 
pwelsh@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1151071 
 

By Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

EB-2014-0274: Natural Resource Gas Limited (“NRG”) - Two Year Rates Extension 
Request 

On August 25, 2014, NRG submitted an application for, inter alia, an Order of the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) extending NRG’s current rates on an interim basis 
as of October 1, 2014 and distribution rates based on a continuation of NRG’s current 
Incentive Regulation Plan for NRG’s next two fiscal years from October 1, 2014 through 
September 30, 2016.   

To clarify, NRG will submit its IRM application and associated data after the Board 
approves NRG’s application in this matter.  Further, NRG’s 3rd Generation IRM ends as 
of September 30, 2014, and as such, NRG requests an extension until September 30, 
2016. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 

 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
PW: 

c: Richard King (Osler) 
 Laurie O’Meara (NRG) 


